
Maryanne Passed Away 

ALERT: #277 DATE: October 4, 2013 TO: Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property 
Owners FROM: Village League Tax Revolt Committee 

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers, 

After a long battle with cancer, Maryanne Ingemanson passed away on 
Wednesday night. 

Maryanne, among her many other accomplishments, formed the Village League 
to Save Incline Assets some 12 years ago and directed the efforts to battle 
Washoe County over the illegal and unconstitutional appraisal methods used to 
assess our properties. Her tenacity, leadership and commitment led to a 45 
million dollar refund to Incline Village and Crystal Bay property owners. And the 
fight she started continues on with the Board she created and guided. 

The Community will greatly miss Maryanne. We will never forget her 
accomplishments, fighting spirit and warmth. 

Friends are welcome for a Celebration of Life service at St. Patrick's Episcopal 
Church, 341 Village Blvd., Incline Village, NV 89451 on October 18, 2013 
commencing at 11:00am. Immediately following the service, a reception from 
1:00pm – 4:00pm will be held at The Château, 955 Fairway Blvd., Incline Village, 
NV 89451. 

In lieu of flowers, Maryanne’s family requests remembrances may be made to 
the Village League to Save Incline Assets, 77 Shoreline Circle, Incline Village, 
NV 89451. 

Sincerely, The Village League Board www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org 

--------------------------------- 
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